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Hiring Employees You Won't Want to Fire – Houma, LA

Event

10.27.11


New Orleans attorney Michelle Anderson spoke at a day long workshop for the South Central

Industrial Association in Houma, Louisiana on October 27, 2011. The workshop was presented for the

association members by the New Orleans office of Fisher Phillips. Michelle's presentation was

entitled "Hiring Employees You Won't Want to Fire."
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